
Welcome to 3 rd grade and what promises to be an 
amazing year.  I am Mrs. Uhrich, and our stadium 
classroom is room 19 – home of the New York 
Mets.  I have taught 6th grade for the past 10 
years at Rhodes Elementary School and am so 
excited to now be an All-Star.  I earned my 
degree and multiple subject teaching credential 
from Cal State Fullerton and received my GATE 
certificate from UC Riverside.  

I have been married for 29 years to my husband, 
Daryle, and have raised two boys here in Chino 
Hills.  Both of my boys graduated from Ayala 
High.  My oldest, Stephen, then graduated from 
Northern Arizona University and manages a 
restaurant in Salt Lake City, Utah.  Michael, my 
youngest, is a firefighter for the city of 
Anaheim.  My favorite times are when my whole 
family can be together.  

One of my other favorites is teaching, and I am 
very excited to be your child’s teacher, and for 
all the wonderful things we will accomplish 
together this year.  Your child’s education is a 
partnership I am excited to be a part of.  Please 
visit our class web site to keep up to date and 
to get to know more about our class. 

A few of my other 
favorite things:

Food – Mexican
Drink - Coffee

Treat - See’s Candy 
Nuts and Chews

Supply – Erasable 
Pens

Shopping – Amazon
Target

Nordstrom

How to reach me:  karen_uhrich@chino.k12.ca.us
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